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Wednesday 9th November 
 

Dear parent/carer 
 
Re: Year 1 ‘Magical Toy Museum’ drama workshop 
 
As part of our ‘Toys’ topic in Year 1, the children will be visited in school by the Freshwater Theatre 
Company on Wednesday 14th December 2022.  The theatre company will deliver their ‘Magical Toy 
Museum’ 60-minute drama workshop. During this time, the children will become toy experts as 
they enter the museum and bring toys from the past 100 years to life using their bodies and voices, 
before inventing their own original toy.  The children will visit different rooms in the museum, led 
by an actor in role as a museum curator, and use drama activities such as role play and tableaux to 
explore the different toys.    
 
 Types of toys children will look at: 

• Teddy bears (looking at bears up to 100 years old)  
• Dolls 
• Moving toys (wind up, springs, pull/push toys) 
• Inventing toys (children get the chance to imagine their own) 

We are hoping this experience will bring our ‘Toys’ topic to life for the children and enhance their 
learning.  The cost of this experience is £5.00 each to be paid on Parentpay by Monday 5th 
December 2022.  

If you have any questions, please contact a member of the Year 1 staff. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs C Gibbins 

Head of School 
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Re: Year 1 ‘Magical Toy Museum’ drama workshop 

Please return this slip to your child’s teacher by Monday 5th December 2022 

Name of Child:_____________________________________________________ 

I do / do not give permission for my child to take part in the Magical Toy Museum workshop 

             I have paid £5 on Parentpay 

 

Signed: ___________________________________________________________ 
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